
1

Allison, Rick

From: Nanette_Lupcho@eogresources.com
Sent: Thursday, May 05, 2011 2:39 PM
To: Allison, Rick
Cc: Jennifer_Yu@eogresources.com
Subject: Re: EOG 2As - drilling pits

Hi Rick,  
 
I agree with you removing the drilling pit from the facilities list and adding 1-cuttings pit to the "other" section of facilities. I 
will make sure this is applied to all form 2A's moving forward.  
 
 
Thank you !  
 
Nanette Lupcho    
Regulatory Assistant  
EOG Resources  
(435) 781-9157  
 
 
 
From:        "Allison, Rick" <Rick.Allison@state.co.us>  
To:        <Nanette_Lupcho@eogresources.com>  
Date:        05/05/2011 02:20 PM  
Subject:        EOG 2As - drilling pits  

 
 
 
Hi Nanette,  
   
There are several new 2As that have come in including:  
   

400157236 Snow Draw  13-20H  

400156434 Snow Draw  03-05H  
400154346 Fiscus Mesa                         26-28H  
400154955 Fiscus Mesa                         14-15H  
400147084 Geary Creek                         03-10H & 06-10H 

 
   
All of these locations indicate a drilling pit.  Since EOG uses closed loop drilling and disposes the mud and cuttings offsite, I would like 

to remove drilling pit from the facilities list and add 1 – cutting pit to the “other” section of facilities.  I feel this would add clarity to 

the 2A moving forward, especially on locations that are in a sensitive area.  
   
Please let me know if you have any questions about this.  
   
Thank you,  
   
Rick  
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Rick Allison, P.G.  
Oil and Gas Location Assessment Specialist  
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission  
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801  
Denver, CO 80203  
303-894-2100 ext 5102  
   


